
 

 

  

 
Breckon Hill Primary School 

Breckon Hill Road 
Middlesbrough 

TS4 2DS 
Tel: 01642 243044 

 
Headteacher: Mrs J Smith 

 
e-mail: contact@breckonhillprimary.co.uk 

website: www.breckonhillprimary.co.uk 
 
10th May 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we continue to navigate our way through the ongoing pandemic and although there is no statutory 
guidance anymore around Covid, there is still guidance from the NHS, which we have always adhered to 
and we would hope that parents and carers will continue to agree would be sensible to follow. 
 
The latest guidance has been reviewed on the 6th May. As always, it is linked on our website and can be 
found here: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
 
We ask that you read the guidance and support us in keeping each other safe and well. 
 
Many thanks for you continued support. 
 

Mrs Smith 

Headteacher 
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